
KALAELOA 

TRAFFIC CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
November 9, 2021

Construction crews to perform work between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m. nightly to
minimize daytime traffic impacts.  During construction, a one-lane
contraflow traffic pattern will be in effect.
Traffic signs and safety barriers will be installed during construction.

For more information, visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

FDR Ave. nightly construction and contraflow
beginning the week of Nov. 15th.

Mahalo for your kōkua.

Franklin D. Roosevelt Avenue

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/


In June 2021, Hunt began infrastructure construction and significant road improvements
in Kalaeloa to prepare the area for the new Veterans Affairs (ALOHA) Clinic and new homes
being built by Gentry Homes. This is part of Huntʻs commitment to revitalize Kalaeloa and
bring jobs and homes to the area for local residents. 

Our goal is to complete these necessary improvements as efficiently as possible while
providing safe access in and around Kalaeloa with minimal interruption. Because this
is a long-term project, we want to make sure you are able to get the updates you need
in a timely manner. You will find them at our website, and if you have any questions,
feel free to reach out to the email address below:

FDR Ave: Changes from 2-lanes to 4-lanes along the entire length of the project with
two lanes in each direction. This new segment will have sidewalks on both sides of
the road, which will increase walkability in the area.

Boxer Rd: Because the two projects are being built where the existing road is, Boxer
road is being closed and relocated makai. The road will temporarily be a 2-lane road
with a planter strip and sidewalk on the mauka side.

Copahee Ave: Adjacent to Barbers Point Elementary, Copahee will remain a 2-lane
road with the planned addition of sidewalks/planter strips on both sides and space
for parking. This makes it a much safer walking environment around the school.

Kamokila Blvd: Kamokila’s 4-lane roadway extends into the Kalaeloa project. The
Kamokila extension will also have two travel lanes going in both directions with bike
lanes continuing on both sides of the roadway.

For more information visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to create the foundation for
the future of Kalaeloa. Our top priorities during this phase are to ensure safety and to
create easily accessible alternate travel routes in the area. Hunt’s construction team
worked extensively with the contractor to minimize impacts on traffic. Because the
existing Boxer Road and Copahee Ave. are being entirely reconstructed, they will be closed
completely during construction, which will impact other roads.

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

